


The NFB Potomac Chapter Presents…
Connecting the Dots of Federation Philosophy 
When? April 1, at 1:30 PM
Where? Home of John and Sandy Halverson: 810 22nd St. South, Arlington Virginia.
Have you always wanted to better understand the NFB’s perspective and how our positive philosophy drives our decisions and actions?
Do you want to ask your questions about all the things you heard about the Federation but were uncomfortable asking?
Are you willing to challenge some of your pre-conceived notions about blindness in a supportive community?
Have you wanted to improve your barbeque skills?
Does a great meal with your NFB friends sound like fun?
If you answered yes, to any of the above questions, join us on Saturday, April 1 for the Potomac Chapter’s Engaging Membership Seminar
Expect Interactive Games, Absurd prizes, great food and a great deal of laughter
We need you. All chapter members and former members, seasoned Federationists and people who are new to the organization. Even if you haven’t attended an event in a while, we want you there.
Please plan to show up on time to be assigned to one of our teams.
Details:
Saturday, April 1
Seminar will run from 1:30 PM to 4:30 PM.
Hands on Barbeque Session with burgers, hot dogs and all the fixings starts at 4:30 PM.
Barbecue and dinner will run until 6PM and guests will be expected to leave by 6:30 PM.
There is no cost to attend but you must RSVP.

Please contact event coordinator, Evelyn Valdez no later than Thursday, march 30th at 5PM so we can have an accurate count at the following contact info: evelyn.valdez212@gmail.com
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